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A Joint Venture “BRIK – Research and Development in Railway Infrastructure” is a programme 

supporting research and development projects in the area of railway infrastructure carried out by the 

National Center for Research and Development (NCBR) and Polish Railway Lines (PKP Polskie Linie 

Kolejowe S.A.). The Railway Research Institute submitted a total of 10 research and development 

projects to the NCBR. The applications were received from 30 October 2017 to 12 January 2018. The 

Joint Venture will last till the end of 2023. 
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